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Hello!

I am contacting you because you are a current or past member of the United States Ju-Jitsu
Federation (USJJF). We wanted to let you know that there has been a change in Ju-Jitsu in the
USA. The USJJF is no longer a JJIF Member nor are they the recognized governing body for the
USA.

The Ju-Jitsu International Federation has recognized the United States Ju-Jitsu Organization
(USJJO) as the National JuJitsu Member of the USA and as the recognized Governing Body for
JuJitsu in the USA. Follow this link to see the JJIF letter to the USJJO and the USJJO Press Release:
http://usjjo.org/usjjo-national-governing-body-ju-jitsu-usa/

We would like have you join our organization and participate in any manner that would benefit
you, your organization and your students.

About Us: http://usjjo.org/about-us/
Membership: http://usjjo.org/membership/
Member Schools: http://usjjo.org/membership/members/
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/pages/United-States-Ju-Jitsu-
Organization/215508245191744

If you would like to discuss our organization, I would be happy to talk to you at your
convenience.

Thank you!

Sarah Stanton
President
US Ju-Jitsu Organization
(4four0) 4seven6-9one6four
www.usjjo.org
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